
PTFA newsletter

Quiz night - Friday 15th March
Break the rules day - Friday 22nd March

Upcoming Events

Thanks to your support with past PTFA
events we have funded:

Food for the class Christmas parties.

Did you know you can support us by shopping
through easyfundraising at no extra cost to you? 

We have heard from parents that they would like to
donate to the PTFA, you can do this through

wonderful.

RECENT spending

HOw you can help

contact us

term 3 23/24

bridgeschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook
Instagram
Website

HELP needed
Are you a budding quiz

master and able to help us
on our upcoming quiz night?

Then email us!

The newly completed playground markings. This was a request from the children
through the school council. We hope they have many happy hours of enjoyment
from them

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bpschoolpta/
https://wonderful.org/pay?ref=1122545
https://www.facebook.com/BridgePTA/
https://www.instagram.com/bridge_patrixbourne_ptfa/
https://bridge.kent.sch.uk/parents/pta
mailto:bridgeschoolpta@gmail.com

